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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Lorencito RN4 
4 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Nov 30, 2017 at 10:20 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Louis - 

I need one more week on the Lorencito renewal, RN-04. Can you please request an extension to December 8?

By the way, did you say that NECC has no issues with the cost estimate (RCE) related to RN-04?

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Nov 30, 2017 at 11:50 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

I was mistaken.  Looks more like 30 days because Jim needs to review the findings and he is swamped. Let's say
December 29th. Thanks.

Any big news related to New Elk?

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Fri, Dec 1, 2017 at 10:26 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,
New Elk requests an extension of Lorencito RN-4 through Dec 29, 2017. 
No news at this point, however I have been out of the office this week with MSHA instructor cert. Will update when I get
back in next week.
Thanks,
Louis
[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 6, 2017 at 10:22 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Thank you, Louis. I will update our Permit System with December 29th as the decision due date.

Regards,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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